PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

PUBLIC AFFAIRS TOPIC: Upgrades & Improvements
GUEST: Monterey Mayor Bill Wiggins

The Town of Monterey has approved bids and plans to move forward with at least
three city improvement projects.

Mayor Bill Wiggins, on our FOCUS ON COMMUNITY program outlined the top
three areas city government is currently focusing on to improve the quality of life in
the local community. The Mayor told our audience:

A utility project has beén approved for the Holly Street area, near 1-40 exit 300. The
project, Mayor Wiggins says, will include water and sewer line construction to that

area of town.

Bids have been taken on construction of new rest room facilities at the Bee Rock
recreational area.

Paving will be starting in the next few weeks on several streets inside the Town of
Monterey boundaries.

Mayor Wiggins is a frequent guest on our public affairs program and we are glad to

help keep the Monterey community informed of developments and issues in their
town.
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